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From: Scott Harris 
Sent: Wednesday, 6 October 2021 5:26 AM
To: Exemptions
Subject: ACCC interested party consultation - National Pharmaceutical Services Association 

NPSA) application for re-authorisation [SEC=OFFICIAL] [ACCC-
ACCCANDAER.FID2960996]

Good Morning Tom 
 

The Pharmacy Guild of Australia does not oppose the re-authorisation application to ensure the 

supply of medicines/products related to protecting the community from COVID-19 is not 

interrupted.  

 
Regards 
 
Scott Harris 
Director, Workplace Relations & Business 
The Pharmacy Guild of Australia 
National Secretariat 
Level 2, 15 National Circuit, Barton, ACT 2600 Australia 
PO Box 310, Fyshwick, ACT 2609 Australia 
Telephone:   ·  Mobile:   
E-mail:   ·  Website: www.guild.org.au 
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